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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
The City of Sulphur would like to remind residents to exercise caution as our area 
prepares for winter weather conditions and freezing temperatures in the upcoming days. 
Residents are encouraged to remember the four P’s – plants, pets, pipes, and people. 
Move plants and pets inside overnight for protection. All exposed water pipes and faucets 
should be covered with an insulating material such as foam wrap or towels. If residents 
plan to drip water overnight, only a steady drip is needed to prevent freezing. When 
temperatures warm to above freezing, faucets should be turned off. Remember to check 
on neighbors and the elderly during this time.  
 
 
 
 


